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Executive Summary

Since learning the Horticulture program was being suspended in the Fall of 2008, this Program Review has addressed several areas that the committee feels the administration needs to look into before making a determination on the future of the program. To that end we recommend the following:

· There is potential for growth in the program that needs to be explored.          ( Section 5 A page 21)

· The needs of the community need to be surveyed by a focus group including local nurseries, golf courses, landscaping businesses and  the high school department heads ( Section 5 A Page 21, Section 5 C Page 22)

· The cost of running a Horticulture program that encompasses all the needs of the constituent groups needs to be explored , budget cuts in the past have had a negative effect on the program.( Section 5D, Page 22,Section 1F, Page11)

In summary, the committee is of the opinion that there is a need and desire to have a viable Horticulture Program at CCC. It is up to the administration to determine the scope of the need, whether the curriculum as it stands meets that need and whether there are resources to fund a viable program.

